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Recommended Action: That the River Revitalization Action Plan Subcommittee participate in a 
facilitated discussion and review of the working draft of the Action Plan. 

Discussion: 

The River Revitalization Action Plan Subcommittee was formed to review and provide feedback on a 
draft of the Action Plan before the draft is shared with the full River Revitalization Steering Committee 
(R2SC).  

The attached Action Plan is in a working draft format that is intended to summarize the feedback 
received from the R2SC over the past several months. Feedback from the subcommittee is requested 
and will be utilized to refine and incorporate revisions for a more complete draft to be presented to the 
full R2SC at the April 1st R2SC meeting.. 

Facilitated discussion will include the below questions: 

1. Overall outline and general content: does it incorporate the appropriate elements (i.e. is there 
more information desired on certain topics, less information on topics?) 

2. Do the elements and strategies described in Chapter 3 reflect R2SC discussions? What text 
and language revisions are desired? What type of supporting graphics are desired? 

3. Do the actions in Chapter 4 include the priority near-term and recommended medium- and long-
term strategies for implementation? What text and language revisions are desired. 

4. Which option for look and feel of the document is desired? 

 

Attachments: 

1: Truckee R3 Roadmap_Working Draft 

2: R2SC – action plan Moodboards 

  

 

 


